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Principal's Message - May 4, 2020

We are entering a third week of new instruction and materials in our Remote Learning process.
As we continue with remote learning, | encourage all students to continue to participate in the
learning opportunities that teachers are posting twice per week for each class. Teachers are
providing feedback to students on all work submitted during this week and the prior weeks.

The state and system leaders are finalizing grading processes for our students in grades 9-11
(and non-graduating seniors), and those details will be published in multiple ways once they
are finalized. If you have questions after receiving the details of the grading processes for
students, please let any teacher or administrator know and we will be happy to help you.

This week is Teacher Appreciation Week! Please take a minute to let teachers know how
much you appreciate them! Stiudents are working hard and so are teachers in making sure
students are gaining the knowledge and skills in each course this semester. The learning has
not stopped with the school building being closed. Teachers and students, we appreciate you
and honor the work you do ongoing and especially during this remote learning time.

For SPCC courses, those are wrapping up for all students (grades 10-13). Students, please
make sure any final details required for the college courses are taken care of prior to the end
of the college semester so that instructors can wrap up those courses for you. All college
course material will end no later than May 13, 2020.

We will soon be able to process Driver's Education DEC forms only and students and parents
will need to schedule an appointment for the process. We will publish the schedule and
process for that as we are able. These will be issued by appointment only to meet and comply
with social distancing and health regulations.

Families, UCPS is committed to continuing the UCPS Meal program as long as possible.
Please see the information below. We do list this information in every newsletter because we
feel it is important to share this tremendous support for any student in UCPS.

For the Class of 2020, UCPS has surveyed Class of 2020 families regarding graduation
processes for all UCPS-members of the Class of 2020. By now, all students in the Class of
2020 should have received the cap and gown as well as announcements and other items you
have ordered through our Jostens' partnership.




We anticipate further direction about graduation and what that will look like for us as soon as
the UCPS survey results can be incorporated into the necessary measures we are taking to
meet and comply with guidance on social distancing from North Carolina health professionals
and the Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) with regard to large gatherings. As
soon as those directions are received, we will be able to publish a plan for a graduation
process for our students in the Class of 2020. Please stay tuned!

Remote Learning Schedule

Here is the remote learning schedule for new learning and materials that began April 20 and is
active through May 21, 2020, which is the last school day for UCEC high school courses for
this school year.
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FREE DAILY MEALS
DURING CLOSURE

Beginning Tuesday, March 17+ 11 a.m. 101 pam.
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Meals Available
at Four
Locations

Need Help with
Technology?
Click link below.

https://drive.google.com/open?
id=1pWo80zQH-
LbM7NI__ZMmzXjL38745rN1
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HAPPY TEACHER
APPRECIATION WEEK!

THANK YOU, TEACHERS!

yOU ARE THE
BEST!

Links Below to MANY at-Home
Learning Resources

= At Home Learning May 4-8.pdf drive.google.com

Learn computer science. Change... code.org

& National Archives | www.archives.gov



https://drive.google.com/open?id=1Far0yDSF-QlkEFxAeVEzm5A73k-odSHN
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https://www.archives.gov/

LIBRARY
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EVERFI Parents & Students | Dig... everfi.com

EVERFI's digital lessons are used by more than two million K-12
students, and thanks to our sponsors, are always available to
school districts and educators at no-cost.

Home | Library of Congress www.loc.gov

The Library of Congress is the nation's oldest federal cultural
institution, and it serves as the research arm of Congress. It is also
the largest library in the world, with more than 162 million items.
The collections include books, sound recordings, motion pictures,
photographs, maps, and manuscripts.

Yearbooks Arriving Soon!

The 2019-2020 edition of UCEC's Yearbook will be available soon! We are so excited to see
this year's edition and share it with you! Please stay tuned for information about distribution!
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Union County Early College

Our webpage and social media accounts are the best source
for the most updated information during this time. Our emails
are the best way to reach out to us. Facebook and Twitter links

are above...Look for us on Instagram too: UCEC_MonroeNC
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